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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

In the Matter of the Application of Union 
Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri for 
Permission and Approval and a Certificate of 
Public Convenience and Necessity Under  
20 CSR 4240-3.105 

)
)
)
)
) 
 

Case No. EA-2020-0371 
          

STATUS REPORT 

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission and, as the 

Commission directed in its October 29, 2020, Order Directing Notice, Setting Date for 

Intervention, and Directing the Filing of a Staff Recommendation, states that the Staff 

believes that February 5, 2021 is when Staff would be able to file a recommendation.  

That date is 45 business days from now and, should be sufficient time for Staff to receive 

outstanding data requests, file any supplemental data requests necessary, and otherwise 

conduct an investigation and prepare a report for the Commission, with consideration for 

the impact the upcoming holidays would have. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Nicole Mers 
Nicole Mers 
Deputy Counsel 
Missouri Bar No. 66766 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65012 
(573) 751-6651 (Telephone) 
(573) 751-9285 (Fax) 
Nicole.mers@psc.mo.gov 
 
Attorney for Staff of the  
Missouri Public Service Commission 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been electronically mailed to all 
counsel of record this 4th day of December, 2020. 

       /s/ Nicole Mers 

 

 


